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RECOVERY OF RUSSIAN WHALE MARKS 

. . . It will be remembered that in September, last year, 
four Russian whale marking a.arts were recovered at the Nor.l.'ivest 
Whal::j.ng Company's Station at Carnarvon. They were numbered 1007, 
1027, 1030 and 1165. 

In .the May issue of this Bulletin it was recorded that 
the darts had been fired into the whales about 2,000 miles south-west 
of ·their point of capture, 

It is of inter~st, therefore, to note a recent report 
from Inspector B.A. Carmichael, of Albany. He writes that two 
additional Russian whale marking darts, Nos. 719 and 720, were recovered 
from a ·humpback whale ·taken by The Cheyne Beach Whaling Company·' s · 
chaser Kos.-gTI on June 29~ The whale was a male, 36'1" in langth, 
taken at 35 02 1 S and 11 7 581 E,. Th-9 date and place where the darts 
were fired will be published when details are received. 

COMMONWEALTH LICENSES • 

. ·· . The Acting D.ireotor of the Fisheries Division, 
Department of Primary Industry, has r equested that full details of the 
motive powe~ of fishing boats be shown on all Commonwealth fishing 

· boat licenses. As this State is the only one not already supplying 
the information we have agreed to comply with the r equest. Previously, 

· in, ansvrnring the question "How Propelled", insp~ctors have usually 
written such answers as "motbr", 11p8trol", "diesel", "engine", 
"atbtiliary1' etc. -

In future explicit particulars of the make, t-ype and 
· hor·sepower of the engine must be recorded, e.g. "Rolls Royce - Diesel 
· 180 HP". 


